ST HELENS REFEREES’ SOCIETY
Minutes of the Monthly Meeting held at Greenalls on Monday 4th August 2014
The Chairman opened the meeting at 19:45 and welcomed all members and guests in attendance to the first meeting of the 2014/15 season.
Minutes of the last monthly meeting (May 2014): Proposed: Mark Dransfield and Seconded: Mark Lyth - that they be accepted as a true and accurate record.  

Secretary’s Report: 
- Society AGM will take place immediately before next months meeting. 
- RA AGM had taken place.  Details available for interested parties.
- LiCRA AGM had taken place.  Events being planned for later this year.  Details to follow.

- Fitness training taking place on Wednesday nights.  See Secretary for details.

- Gold Card applications available from the Secretary.

- Society Committee meeting to take place before the September AGM.
Treasurer’s Report: 
Bank: 696
Cash: 216
Supplies: 88
Memberships are due.  Membership forms available.
World Cup & Champions League Buster prizes to be claimed.

£50 had been sent to RA Benevolent Fund from World Cup Buster proceeds.

World Cup Buster & Champions League Busters:

Group Winners (£5):  Brazil, Holland, Columbia, Costa Rica, France, Argentina, Germany & Belgium
Runner Up (£20): Argentina

Winner (£50): Germany

Champions League Runner Up (£20) - Atletico Madrid

Champions League Winner (£50) - Real Madrid

Training Slot - FIFA Referee Anthony Taylor
FIFA Referee and Select Group Referee Anthony Taylor gave a presentation on the differences of refereeing at UEFA level and refereeing in England.  We talked about different perceptions, cultures and styles of play and how they impact on the role of the referee and what is expected of him during a European match and a domestic game.  Anthony moved on to talk about the roles and duties of additional assistant referees.  Via a number of video clips we discussed the roles and benefits of additional assistant, the challenges of the role and how the referees share responsibility between them.  Follow the presentation Anthony answered a wide range of questions from the floor.
Next meeting is: Monday 1st September 2014
